
December 1, 2020 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. 

December 1, 2020 adjourned from November 24, 2020. 

Present:  Supervisors Jensvold, and Durby  

Absent:  Supervisor Stensrud 

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the November 24, 2020 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda 

for December 1, 2020.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

There was discussion regarding the COVID-19 policy. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisor moved to approve 

the following Resolution. All voted aye.  Motion carried. 



 

 

 

 



Jaci Miller, Veterans Affairs discussed re-appointing Barney Ruiter to the Veterans 

Affairs Commission.  The Supervisors stated they will make the appointment in January. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed secondary road matters including getting 

ready for snow season. 

Karla Weiss, Auditor discussed drainage matters. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

appoint Rick Hopper, Jacobson Westergard as Engineer for Annexation of private ditch 

to DD 5.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to open 

the Public Hearing for the Budget Amendment for FY 2021.  Roll call vote – Jensvold - 

Aye and Durby – Aye.  Motion carried. Present at the meeting was Supervisors Jensvold 

and Durby, Karla Weiss, Auditor, Mackenzy Jensvold, and Scott Meinders, Engineer. 

There was some discussion regarding the amendment and no public comment.  

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to close the 

Public Hearing.  Roll call vote – Jensvold – Aye and Durby – Aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve the following Resolution.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



The following Manure Management plan was received by the Auditor’s office: 

#61202 AJ Lackore Farms, Inc, Winnebago County, Iowa. 

The Supervisors discussed the TIF and decided to request all TIF funds available.  

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. December 8, 2020. 

 

__________________________ 

Bill Jensvold, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 

 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


